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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

RE: New Elk Mine (Permit No. C-1981-012) Technical Revision Application No. 76
(TR-76), Proposed New Haul Road (HC# 71066) 

Marques - HC, Matthew <matthew.marques@state.co.us> Thu, Aug 11, 2022 at 10:06 AM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>, Zach Trujillo <zach.trujillo@state.co.us>

Hi Jared,

We greatly appreciate your following up with us on this matter in response to our June 2022 letter.  We understand that
the project was completed prior to completion of the compliance process.  While we are currently outside the regulations,
we understand that you are seeking to provide us information on historic properties that sat or continue to sit in the project
location as well as an assessment of the effects that the work had on historic properties.  Based on the information
provided in our call this morning and the documentation provided, it appears that the activities that were completed did
not adversely affect 5LA.7112.  We thank you for providing this information and following up regarding this matter.

Please let us know if you would like to discuss this further or if you have any additional questions.

Best,        

On Thu, Aug 4, 2022 at 2:30 PM Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> wrote: 
Hello Matthew, 
 
I have consulted with OSMRE and NECC has responded with some revised information pertaining to TR76.  Based on
OSMRE's recommendation, I would like to request additional consultation regarding this revision.  Please see the
attached letter and the enclosed material.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jared 
 
 
 
On Fri, Jul 15, 2022 at 3:09 PM Marques - HC, Matthew <matthew.marques@state.co.us> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Ebert, 
 
From: History Colorado, Office of Archaeology and Historic Preservation
Attached is our letter on the subject undertaking in Adobe PDF format. 
Please contact me at the below information if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,
--  

Matthew Marques

Section 106 Compliance Manager

History Colorado | State Historic Preservation Office

303.866.4678 | matthew.marques@state.co.us

1200 Broadway | Denver, Colorado 80203 | HistoryColorado.org
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--  

Jared Ebert

Senior Environmental Protection Specialist

*I am working remotely, please feel free to call my cell at (720) 413-6466 

 

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 |  F 303.832.8106 | 

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216

jared.ebert@state.co.us |https://drms.colorado.gov/

 
 

--  

Matthew Marques

Section 106 Compliance Manager

History Colorado | State Historic Preservation Office

303.866.4678 | matthew.marques@state.co.us

1200 Broadway | Denver, Colorado 80203 | HistoryColorado.org
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